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what matters: 

Loryn Clark 
Town Of Chapel Hill 
405 Martin Luther King Jr., Blvd 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 

Dear Loryn, 

On behalf of the Triangle United Way's Community Care Cabinet I want to say congratulations! 
The Town of Chapel Hill, along with the South Wilmington Street Center and the Durham 
Affordable Housing Coalition, has been awarded a total of $10,000 for the implementation of the 
Triangle's first Project Homeless Connect to be held on October 25,2007. The Town of Chapel 
Hill will receive $3,500 for the event. 

This is the first time that Triangle United Way has set aside funding for a regional initiative and 
we are confident that the three agencies receiving the support will create a successful event. 

Within the next couple of weeks, you can expect a simple memorandum of understanding that 
outlines the specific deliverables to Triangle United Way, along with a schedule of funding. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to call Stan Holt. 

Congratulations, 

Angie 
Senior VP for Resource Investment 
Triangle United Way 

cc: Stan Holt 
Craig Chancellor 

Our Mission: To improve lives by mobilizing the caring power of communities. 


